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 wendy carroll OBJ2014/7803/P 29/01/2015  22:14:41 The application is extending a building which already is trying to accommodate a number of people in 

small space with no outdoor facilities or parking. The building is already no well maintained with 

broken windows and rubbish on the roof and often on the street outside the building. The building will 

significantly affect the surrounding buildings in terms of light, noise and privacy and there will be the 

impact on increase use on the surrounding area. It is questionable why this is a good site for such a 

development. It does seem that it is generating money from private development without consideration 

of that the accommodation that is being reduced would be better accommodated in a more spacious 

location. It also does not consider the parking for more residential use in what is already a very 

developed site.
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